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I've seen so many people, family members included, who have been made to
die with little or no dignity, and a great deal of suffering.  It is up to
parliaments,State and Federal, to allow terminally ill people to choose a
peaceful death. There has to be a choice, but it should be a personal
choice, not something forced upon them by legislation. Palliative Care is
the only "treatment" allowed and it doesn't always work. Please bring our
laws into the 21st Century.

Pru. Beattie

Submission 420

mailto:awb2@lisp.com.au
mailto:lsic@parliament.vic.gov.au



